
100th Anniversary  
Time Capsule 

 
 
 
 
Items to be included in the 100th Anniversary of Camping time capsule. 
 
Items should be historically connected to Camp Berry or the time period prior to 
the Berry family purchasing the land for the Boy Scouts. 
 
Suggested items include: 
 Photographs with identifying information on the back 
 Patches or neckerchiefs 
 Laminated documents such as newspapers or historical records 
 Camp memorabilia  
 Other appropriate items. 
 
Items must be able to fit inside a sealed tube that is 6 inches in diameter and 3 feet 
in length. 
 
Items selected to inclusion in the time capsule will be a donation to the Black 
Swamp Area Council and the donor relinquishes all ownership rights to the 
item(s). 
 
Items are to be delivered to either the Black Swamp Area Council office (attention 
Drew DeMull) or during the summer camp season at the Camp Berry office 
(attention Drew DeMull). 
 
The owner may retrieve any item not selected for the time capsule from the Black 
Swamp Area Council office.  Owners whose items are not selected will be notified 
after camp via email.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


